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Battle of the Books
Participation Form

2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR

Student Name  



  Grade 

 Date: 




Battle of the Books bylaws (PARENTS, PLEASE READ CAREFULLY):
 Battle of the books is open to all students in grades 4th through 6th who are in good standing at Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish School.

1) All members must submit a Participation Form signed by the student, parent and teacher.

2) The Battle of the Books Advisors and/or the student’s classroom teacher may terminate a student’s participation anytime if the student’s academic performance is being adversly affected by the time spent in Battle of the Books.

3) Any Student on disciplinary or Academic probation will be ineligible to participate in the program until the probation is lifted.

4) Attendance at regularly scheduled meetingss is required.  
a. Meetings will be held in room 6 on the FIRST TUESDAY of each month from 3:20-4:00pm.
5) Students involved in the program are under the authority of the program Advisors.

6) This is a self-paced program and students should be able to check out books, read them, test on them, and continue independently.

I have read and understand the bylaws of the Battle of the Books program. 
_______________________________________     _________________________                                                                                                 

Parent Signature



                              Date
_____________________________________________       ______________________________
Student Signature





Student Name Printed
_____________________________________________

Teacher Signature
